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Oregonians cannot afford these outrageous taxes. Many Oregonians are already 

struggling to get thru each day, we have so many homeless population and these 

taxes will increase these numbers. It is shameful the democrats of Oregon are ok 

with causing more residents to struggle. All of us regular Oregonians must live within 

our means, why do we not require the same for our governing bodies and the entities 

taking our taxes. As for ODOT, we have seen where cuts could be made in their 

budget and still manage to get the jobs done, WHY are you not stepping up and 

requiring them to manage their budget. This is unacceptable to Oregonians, a slap in 

the face and just proves you do not listen to constituents, you were all lies just to get 

into office, you should be ashamed to say you support Oregonians because you do 

not.  


